






July 21, 2009







File No. 01030A

RE:
Middle Fork American River Project Relicensing / Final 2008 Technical Study Report


AQ 6 – Fish Passage
Dear Aquatic Resources Technical Working Group Member – 

 

On February 17, 2009, Draft AQ 6 – Fish Passage Technical Study Report (TSR) – 2008 was distributed to the Aquatic Resources Technical Working Group for review and comment by April 18, 2009.  
PCWA received two comment letters on the draft report which are attached, along with PCWA’s responses.  Minor changes were made in response to one of the comment letters; therefore, PCWA deems AQ 6 – Fish Passage TSR – 2008 approved. 
Attached for your use is the CD containing the final study report.
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call me at (530) 823-4889.







Sincerely,








PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY








Andrew Fecko







Resource Planning Administrator
AF:bb

Enclosures:


Comment Letter from John Donovan and PCWA’s Response



Comment Letter from Foothills Water Network and PCWA’s Response

Final AQ 6 – Fish Passage Technical Study Report – 2008 
Final AQ 6 - Fish Passage TSR 2008 Cover Letter.doc

